
 

 

 

 

 

                                             

 

 

Infant Newsletter October 2024 
We had a fantastic first month here in room 104! We had 

such a blast getting to know you and your family. We did 
lessons in All About Me, Back to School and Fall. Thank you for 
being so patient with us as we worked out some of the kinks as 
the school year got started.  

October has some exciting things coming up! We are 
excited to have a new substitute teacher for the infant and 
toddler rooms, Ms. Kara. Ms. Kara comes from a lot of 
experience, has a bachelor’s degree and a real passion for 
infants. She has even worked with Ms. R before! We will be 
working on some harvest and spooky themed lessons 
throughout the month.  

As we are getting into the fall weather, please be sure your 
child has weather appropriate and correctly sized clothing in 
their cubby. Please send your child in grippy socks or shoes. The 
tile floors in our room can get a bit chilly! 

Ms R, Ms Catherine and Mel 


